
CITY OF PARK HILLS 
FINANCIAL OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE MEETING 

Notes from meeting on Monday, May 6, 2019 
 
The City of Park Hills Financial Oversight Committee met in Council Chambers (1106 Amsterdam Road) 
at 7PM on Monday, May 6, 2019.  
 
In attendance: Mayor Kathy Zembrodt, Councilmembers Pam Spoor, Kevin Theissen and Joe Shields; 
and Committee Member Greg Johnson and Gary Huff. 
 
This meeting, in its entirety, constituted the final review of Mayor Zembrodt’s budget proposal for fiscal 
year 2019 – 20. The committee is working to preserve the financial stability of the city. The budget will be 
up for a final vote in June.  
 


